
Most college offices offline
Aug. 17-18

Most staff at Clark College will be largely unavailable to the
public while they participate in a collegewide staff training
on Tuesday, August 17 and Wednesday, August 18. 

Classes will continue as normally scheduled. Additionally, the
following services will be available:

Child & Family Studies (child care)
Computer lab (by appointment only)
Library Services (response times to some emails may be
slower than normal)
Security & Safety
Tutoring Services

However, most other offices and services–including Enrollment
Services,  the  Bookstore,  and  the  Cashier’s  Office–will  be
closed these two days.

https://news.clark.edu/2021/08/most-college-offices-offline-aug-17-18/
https://news.clark.edu/2021/08/most-college-offices-offline-aug-17-18/
http://www.clark.edu/cc/childcare
http://www.clark.edu/its/documentation-and-resources/students/index.php
http://library.clark.edu/
http://www.clark.edu/campus-life/student-support/security/index.php
http://www.clark.edu/cc/tutoring


This training will help staff to improve their skills and
systems  so  that  they  can  better  serve  students  and  the
community in the future.

Find more information about Teaching and Learning days on the
Clark College website.

http://www.clark.edu/tlc/teaching-and-learning-days-conference.php
http://www.clark.edu/tlc/teaching-and-learning-days-conference.php
http://www.clark.edu/tlc/teaching-and-learning-days-conference.php
http://www.clark.edu/tlc/teaching-and-learning-days-conference.php

